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to be contained within the receiver, so that there is no risk
cf personal injury.

The Subcommittee concluded that there was no significant
safety hazard. Hevertheless, it was recommended that the 7mm
Express Remington ammunition in question be recalled because

it could cause damage to certain firearms, As for other caliber§
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